Here's the link to ASHA's letter and Alexa Posny's reply. 
http://www.asha.org/about/legislation-advocacy/2007/OSEPIDEAIssuesSLP.htm

This links straight to Alexa's reply, in case you only want it - http://www.asha.org/NR/rdonlyres/63D6A73A-0AEA-42F7-B267-2D97BB6763D1/0/OSEPResponseLetterGuidance.pdf

The other documents are under peer review, so are draft. Here's the link to them - http://www.asha.org/peer-review/peerreview-earlyintervention.htm
Peer review is not limited to SLPs.
